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Council Persons.

Please approve a little easing of your proximity rule regarding their pub and proposed wine shop. Tom nd
Carole have worked tirelessly, even through the Covid crisis, to stay open.  I think it would be hard to
conclude that they have not helped improve that neighborhood.  After all, If not them, who. Please help
them stay viable.

Dave Knipfel
411 Thompson Avenue
West St Paul
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